
Need something to read while you wait for the 
next event to begin? •

Pick up the most recent issue of ,

“A Momentary Taste of- 
WisCon”

• The Official Newsletter of

WtsC^n

available at the newsletter kiosk next to the 
Registration Table in the lobby. • •

Reviews!
Programming Changes!
Articles!
Art Show Info!

&

Classifieds! •
Announcements! *
Next year’s Guests of Honor! • 
and more!

If you ’d like to submit content to the newsletter (a new issue is published daily!), please 
fill out a form and drop in the Newsletter Submission Box on the Registration Table in 
the Lobby. Direct comments to Kristina Solheim, editor.


